
Announcement: Interfaith Dialogue Series 

Dear Community Members, 

We are excited to announce an upcoming series of interfaith dialogues aimed at fostering 

understanding and collaboration among different faith communities. This series will provide a 

platform for open discussion on various topics that matter to us all. 

Event Details: 

• Location: Community Center, 123 Faith Lane 

• Date: Every first Saturday of the month 

• Time: 2:00 PM - 4:00 PM 

Please join us for our first session on November 4, 2023, where we will discuss the theme of 

"Unity in Diversity." There will be guest speakers from various faith traditions and an 

opportunity for questions and dialogue. 

We encourage everyone to participate and contribute to a respectful and enriching conversation. 

For more information, please contact us at info@interfaithdialogue.org. 

Thank you, and we look forward to seeing you there! 

Sincerely, 

The Interfaith Dialogue Committee 
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